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MONTREAL
EXCHANGE!

Three important facts re the Exchange Situation!
The total amount needed—$600.00.
The total amount contributed to date (June 1) approximately 25 per cent. 
The amount still needed—75 per cent.

Having assumed the responsibility, (at the request of the Board), of each 
Circle member sending her own money to India this year for the payment of 
Exchange, and as the amounts sent in do not cover the 10 per cent asked for—
CIRCLE MEMBERS what are we going to do about it?

The key to the situation is Personal Responsibility—Everybody Doing It! 
Let each one of us take this matter seriously—Do our part—Raise it!

BOARD MEETING OF THE WOMEN’S 
BAPTIST FOREIGN MISSIONARY 
SOCIETY OF EASTERN ONTARIO 

AND QUEBEC
The third quarterly meeting of the Worn' 

en’s Baptist Foreign Missionary Society of 
Eastern Ontario and Quebec was held in the 
First Baptist Church, Friday afternoon, June 
10th, with eighteen members present.

The usual routine of business followed.
The Treasurer’s report revealed that the 

receipts compared with those of the preced- 
ing year at this time are nearly $500 behind. 
It is hoped that the Circles will note this and 
realize that the utmost effort will be required 
if our obligations are to be met. Mrs. H. H. 
Ayer reported that Miss Murray had passed 
the medical examination and to her great joy 
and the great satisfaction of the Board will 
return with Miss Priest to India, sailing on 
October 19th. Both these ladies will be pres- 
ent at the Convention.

Mrs. Ayer also reported Miss Hinman’s 
safe return to Canada after a prosperous voy- 
age Her visit to the Holy Land on her way 
home had been an intense pleasure and 
stimulus. Miss Hinman is now at her home 
in Cobourg, Ontario.

Notice was given that Miss Alice Clarke 
from Bolivia will visit the Eastern constitu- 
ency in September and meetings will be ar­
ranged. A letter from Miss Marsh, of Que­
bec, stated that her sister, Mrs. Shaw, having 
learned of the need of a well at Vuyyuru 
would like to contribute the $100 required. 
This was gratefully accepted by the Board. 
The generous gift of $50 from the husband 
of Mrs. Ethelwyn Crossley Cox, who had 
given many years of devoted service to the 
Board as Recording Secretary, was gratefully 
acknowledged, and appreciation expressed of 
his continued interest in the young students at 
Vellore whose support was undertaken many 
years ago by Mrs. Cox.

Letters were read from Miss Myers, Miss


